
Tors Road, Okehampton A30 Overbridge Road Restraint System Improvements 

 

As partnership consultants to Devon County Council we write to notify you about forthcoming 

works on the overbridge crossing the A30 Trunk Road that will directly affect you.  The works  

are currently programmed to be carried out from Monday 11th July to Friday 29th July 

inclusive. 

 

The scheme will upgrade the existing road restraint systems to improve road safety measures 

on the approaches to the A30 overbridge parapets.  The work will include upgrading the 

parapet ends to improve the connection between the bridge parapet and the new barrier 

restraint system. 

 

To maximise the safety of local residents, the travelling public and the workers on site and to 

avoid any road closures, the following traffic management arrangements will be in place: 

• Three-way traffic signals combined with coning to provide a safe area for the work to 

be undertaken; 

• A temporary 40mph speed restriction through the works due to the restricted road 

width: 

• For certain parts of the works, where a minimum safety zone for site workers cannot 

be maintained, a convoy vehicle will be used to enforce a temporary 10mph speed 

restriction. 

 

The planned extents of both the temporary speed restrictions and convoy working are 

attached.  Due to the nature of this site the Traffic Management Team will be in attendance 

on site during weekday working hours. 

 

Signs confirming the finalised start date for the work will be erected on site to provide you 

with at least seven days’ notice, please be assured every effort will be made to minimalize 

any disruption this may cause. 

 

 


